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COMMENT

David Stawick,

Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission,
1155 21st Street, NW,

Washington, DC 20581

RE: Regulation of Retail Forex
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ID: RIN 3038-AC61
Dear Sirs:

I applaud the CFTC and NFA in their efforts to eliminate fraud and deception within the

Forex Market. I understand the CFTC is considering “Regulation of Retail Forex” per
identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

However, I believe that retail investors should be given the freedom to choose the

appropriate amount of leverage for each individual’s trading styie and risk
tolerance,

Hence, I oppose limiting the leverage available to retail customers of 10:1.

Thank you for your favorable consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
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1357 Fairview RD NE

Atlanta, GA 30306
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